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Port Blair, dated the’) (_’ September , 2007,

To
The Deputy Commissioner,
Nicobar District, Car Nicobar

Sub:- Grant of tribal status to Katchal Settlers -reg
Sir,

I am directed to refer to the letter No. KSWA/F-1/12 dated
7/7/2007 of Shri K. Kalaiselvam, General Secretary, Katchal Settlers
Welfare Association, Mildra, Katchal Island addressed to the Hon’ble
Home Minister of India and copy to you among others (copy
enclosed) on the subject mentioned above and to request that the
views of the District Administration on their request for grant of
Agricultural land in any non-tribal area may please be
communicated to this Directorate at the earliest.

Yours faithfully,

Encl A/a




